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Dear editor, dear editorial team,

thank you very much for the thorough review process that definitely helped to improve the
manuscript significantly.

Regarding the suitability for color-blind readers, we have adapted and tested Figures 2 and S2.
Unfortunately, we could not yet adapt Figures S5 and S6 in the supplement as the co-authors who
made the figures has been on parental leave in his home country Bangladesh where he seems to be
disconnected from the Internet. He is expected to return to the working place in Germany next week,
| hope that then we can submit the supplement with the two adapted figures.

Best regards,

Petra Doll



